
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Hi Jeff, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Tuesday, June 27, 2017 2:53PM 
Jeff Bates 
Mark Long; Bianca Lherisson 
RE: Docket No. 170081-TP- Embarq/AT&T IURC 

Per your request below, vve have updated the docket title [to remove "AT&T of Southern States (now 
d/b/a AT&T Corp)" and replace it with "AT&T Corp."] We have also updated the utilities to reflect 
only "AT&T Corp." 

Dorothy 

From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2017 2:16PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Mark Long; Bianca Lherisson 
Subject: Docket No. 170081-TP- Embarq/AT&T IURC 

Dorothy, please change the docket title for this filing to: 

Request for approval of interconnection, unbundling, resa le, and col location agreement between Embarq Florida, Inc. 

d/b/a Centurylink and AT&T Corp. 

Jeff Bates 

Research Associate 
Office of Telecommunications 
Florida Public Service Commission 

v - (850) 413-6538 
F- (850) 413-6539 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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